
 

 

 

 

TO: Lee D. Garrity, City Manager  

FROM: Ken Millett, Office of Business Inclusion and Advancement Director 

DATE: August 15, 2018 

SUBJECT: YouthBuild Grant Update 

CC:       

 

In response to feedback provided by Council Members during the August 13th Finance 

Committee meeting, the Council Action Request Form and Resolution related to the 

pending YouthBuild grant application have been modified. 

 

Both documents now reference the proposed in-demand industry tracks that—in addition 

to construction—would be offered through the YouthBuild program: healthcare, 

transportation and logistics, advanced manufacturing, and aviation. 

 

Details of the 25% match from the City have also been updated. The match will be 

sourced from a combination of Housing Finance funds, other local sources, and in-kind 

services. Housing Finance funds would be utilized only for housing/construction related 

programs.  

 

  

 

 


